
 
 
 
February 19, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED  MEETING 
 

 
 
 

The Architectural Review Board meeting scheduled for February 25, 

2020 has been CANCELLED. The next meeting will be held on the regularly 

scheduled day of March 10, 2020 at 9:00 A.M. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

      Dale Serne /s/  

      Dale Serne, Chairman 
      Architectural Review Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


